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Our Ref: JPT/HMH 
 
19th July 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 

What a wonderful week and a great way to end the academic year. I am sorry that many of 
our students who went to Alton Towers spent longer on the bus than we would have 
hoped. We changed a number of years ago so students leave the resort later than many 
other schools but I simply cannot do anything about the traffic and the A38. 
 
A huge thank you to the staff that have given up their time to ensure our students have 
had this fantastic end to the year. We managed to dodge most of the rain on Community 
Sports Day and then had to worry about sun cream yesterday at Sports Day. 
 
At the end of the year we say goodbye to a number of staff that are leaving us. This year 
we are saying goodbye to  
 
Mrs Mason (maternity leave) 
Miss Airey (LSA), (no, not Mrs Airey the SENCO) 
Mr Moriarty (Head of Year 9) 
Mrs Young (Science Technician) 
Miss Catterall (1-1 mentor) 
Mrs Ellis (Science teacher) 
Miss Robbins (Music teacher) 
Mrs Price (Criminology teacher) 
Dr Marsh (Maths teacher) 
Ms Moyes (Media Studies and English teacher) 
Mr Young (English teacher) 
 
I would like to thank them all for everything they have done for the school and wish them 
well in the future. 
 
A reminder that in the new term, students in Years 7, 10, 11 and 12 are expected in school 
on Wednesday 4th September at the usual time. All other students begin back at school 
on Thursday 5th September at the normal time. It is essential that students attend school 
on their first few days so that they are set up for the year so please ensure you have made 
a note of these dates in your diary. 
 
I hope you have a lovely and restful summer and look forward to seeing you in September. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mr Jamie Tickle 
 
Headteacher 


